
Subject: Re: Malawi
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 14 Jun 2016 14:44:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

It is clear from "tab v133 v149" that there was a coding error in the construction of v133.  I believe
the other grouping of levels of education, v106, is correct. 

You could correct v149 with these two lines:

replace v149=1 if v133==6
replace v149=2 if v133==8

I will notify the Data Processing staff.  Thanks for catching this!
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